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Dear Customers: 
 
From 8:30am to 12:30pm on Tuesday, January 28, BART Police, the Transportation Security Administration 
(TSA), and Bay Area law enforcement will be working with other local transit agencies to conduct joint 
security training exercises at the SFO, Embarcadero, West Oakland, and Coliseum BART stations. 
 
The purpose of the training is to prepare for possible future emergencies. 
 
The training should not affect service. Please do not be alarmed if you hear or observe activity related to this 
special training or if you see uniformed officers and police canine units accessing station areas, or 
emergency vehicles parked in station parking lots.  
 
We appreciate your understanding of the need for these types of practice events. 
 
BART conducts drills throughout the year with other local and regional agencies.  
 
BART encourages our passengers and employees to report suspicious activity or unsafe conditions to BART 
Police at 510-464-7000. Remember: If you See Something, Say Something. 

 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at  
(510) 465-2278. 
 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为 (510) 465-2278。 
 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al  
(510) 465-2278. 
 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở Công Cộng của 
BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 

TSA AND BAY AREA LAW ENFORCEMENT 
CONDUCT JOINT TRAINING EXERCISES  
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